
To Whom it may concern, 
 
I wish to support the Food Standards Amendment (Truth in Labelling - Palm Oil) Bill 2010. I believe 
that we should be accurately informed of the ingredients in the products we use. This allows us 
to understand      the impact of what we use on humans, environment and wildlife. 
  
Sincerely, 

Andrew Eadon 

 


